HOA Board Meeting April 3, 2024

Present: Ginny, Brigitte, Jan, Trish

Treasurer's report: March starting balance: \$5800.68

Ending balance: \$5875.68

Annual Meeting planned for <u>June 1st at 11AM</u> at Seavue/Cedar Way. Funds have been granted, once again, from Thrivent Financial to pay for food. More details to be discussed at next meeting by board.

Birch Bay Incorporation Association: notified them as to what our needs are. Brigitte will write to them to keep in touch.

Ginny discussed conversations with 2 different attorneys as to what can be enforced by HOA. More to follow.

Anyone interested in native landscaping, info will be put in newsletter.

Brigitte will write another letter to Elenbaus, as first one was not responded to.

All dues are due as of May 1st.